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Building Report 
September 2020 BOE Meeting 

 
https://www.facebook.com/Wetmore-Schools-839200182793735/ 

 
 
Fall Sports:  Fall sports are underway.  Participation for each sport is:  HSFB-16, HSVB-11, HSCC-3,  
MSVB-10, MSFB-4 

 
Constitution Day:  Constitution Day will be recognized on Thursday, September 17.  Constitutional 
activities will be incorporated into classrooms. 
 
Parent’s Night:  Parent’s and Volleyball student athletes will be recognized at Parent’s Night on Tuesday, 
September 8.  Parents and Football and Cross Country student athletes will be recognized at Parent’s 
Night on Friday, September 25.  Parents and Cheerleading will also be recognized on Friday, September 
25. 
 
WAC Site Council:   
2020-21 
Anissa Bloom   anissagailbloom@gmail.com   
Leigh Ann Schultejans  laschultejans@hotmail.com 
Michelle Cochran   cochranm03@yahoo.com 
Keri Strathman   starthmk@usd113.org 
Cindy Osterhaus   osterhac@usd113.org 
Dean Osterhaus   sandgnat@jbntelco.com 
Jill Rowland   jrowland518@yahoo.com 
Miles Hanzlicek   mileshanzlicek@yahoo.com 
Rick Schnacker   schnackr@usd113.org 

 
MTSS: 
Fall Benchmark screening for Reading and Math will concluded on Friday, September 4.  MTSS 
interventions are scheduled to begin Monday, September 28.  I would like to thank the BLT, teachers, 
instructional staff, Mrs. Gatz, and the TASN Team for their diligent work to help prepare us for 
implementation. 
 
Reopening Updates: 

 Teachers have submitted classroom seating charts if needed for contact tracing 

 Lunch and breakfast seating charts have been created if needed for contact tracing 

 Teachers have submitted emergency lesson plans in the event that those are needed 

 Due to the pleasant weather, teachers have been taking their classes outside 
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 Reopening protocols are going well – We have turned off our bell system and adjusted dismissal 
times for classes, lunch, and at the end of school to assist with transition time 

 We have hosted two athletic events and recognized our high school VB participants and parents 

 We currently have three Parent Choice Remote Learners 

 We have one foreign exchange student, Niels Jans from Netherlands 

 Our current enrollment is 135 


